
Submitter: Emily Stebbins 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2977 

Chair Nathanson, Vice-Chair Reschke, Vice-Chair Walters and committee members,   

 

Please support HB 2977, to protect habitat for our wildlife. In these chaotic times, we 

need sustainable funding to take care of other living things in our state. Other states 

have higher taxes on tourist lodging, and/or sales tax, so this is a reasonable way to 

procure stable funding to protect the places that make Oregon a desirable place to 

live and to visit. 

 

Thank you, 

Emily 

 

 


